
From: registrar
Sent: June 6, 2017 4:22 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - 

 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 4, 2017 11:55 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-04 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Verna Stone 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I find this raise in Distribution rates offensive!  A minimum raise of $11.75 monthly will cause even ore 
hardship for pensioners and those who struggle to find a good meal every day. 
When did the government give pensioners or those who live on assistance and extra $11 a month. 
We have all had to cut back on everything... Time for hydro one to cut back on that 4 million they pay 
their president, and start being more responsible with the taxpayers money. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




